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I am an Oregon consumer of food products.  I oppose this bill.  I am concerned the 

price of food will increase more than it has with inflation.  This is not practical that 

farm workers work 8 hours day 40 days a week.  This bill sounds like it was 

developed by someone that does not know about agriculture because that is not how 

agriculture works.  Sometimes there are long days on the farm and other days 

shorter depending on the season.  I would like to keep my food reasonably priced 

and local.  Please do not pass this bill.  

 

Thank you, 

Lilly Roe 


